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The Honorable Ronald Ellis, Chairperson 

House Committee on Veterans and Military 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 281-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Ellis: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2392 by House Committee on Veterans and Military 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2392 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2392 would update Kansas Code of Military Justice (KCMJ).  The bill would make the 

KCMJ match the federal Uniform Code of Military Justice (UCMJ).  The bill would update 

definitions and remove references to trial by court-martial.  Language would be added to update 

nonjudicial punishment proceedings to match other military justice charges.  The bill would also 

update the KCMJ punitive articles to match the UCMJ punitive articles and would continue to 

exclude serious felonies.    

 

 The Adjutant General’s Department and the Judicial Branch state that the bill would not 

have a fiscal effect.     

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Michael Neth, Office of the Adjutant General 

 Vicki Jacobsen, Judiciary 

 Randy Bowman, Department of Corrections 

 Scott Schultz, Sentencing Commission  


